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To all our Valued Guests and Travel Partners,

We thank you for choosing Bluewater Sumilon Island Resort as your vacation destination. As part of
our continued commitment to enhance our resort property and service, we are currently in the
process of upgrading our facilities such as the Front Office, Luggage Area, Infinity Pool and Pavilion
Restaurant. The renovation period will commence on November 1, 2019 with work schedules from
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM daily until the completion of the project which is estimated to be for six (6)

months.

Bluewater Sumilon continually strives to be the best resort in South Cebu and we appreciate your
continued support during this time and through the renovation. Please note that Check-In
procedures will take place in our Mainland Reception or Puerto Sumilon while Check-Out will take

place at the Cliff Bar, located in the island.

Let us help you get the perfect travel getaway in Bluewater Sumilon. When some of our facilities
undergone renovations, a whole new window for adventure and dining options opened for you. On
top of it all, we assure you that the well-being and comfort of our guests remain as our utmost
priority. We guarantee to uphold service quality and guest satisfaction while we are undergoing

renovation.

For more information on how you can make the most of your stay at Bluewater Sumilon, we crafted
a list of Top 7 Things to do for your Next Visit which you can read on Facebook, simply go to:
http://bit.ly/Top/ThingsToDo-BluewaterSumilon. Our lines are also open should you want to send us

a message at sumilon@bluewater.com.ph or call us at +6332 353 557/8.

Thank you for your understanding.

The Management

Bluewater Sumilon Island Resort



